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PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR

TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Save the date! Come join us as we say goodbye to
the class of 2024 music department students,
featuring the music of John Williams! The Aloha
Concert is next Saturday, May 18th at Jimmie H.
Greig Gymnasium, doors open at 5:00pm and the
concert starts at 5:30pm. Admission is free! Mahalo!

To all returning players and any student interested in
playing JV/Varsity football next season, there will be
an informational meeting at the football locker room
next week Monday, May 13, at 2:30pm.

Information about spring football training which
begins Monday, May 20, will be provided, along with
the expectations for off-season training and
workouts leading up to the start of the 2024 football
season.

The athletic training staff will also provide
information on required consent and physical forms
needed in order to participate in the upcoming
sports season. If you have any questions, please
contact coach Dean Rickard. Mahalo!

Need help with Math? Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math
Tutoring Program is a free program available to
our students on Tuesdays, and Wednesdays
during lunch at Portable 8. Please take

advantage of this program if you are struggling
with math. Feel free to bring your own lunch.
Tutors For today are: Carla Agrade, Angelika Mae
Simon, Lena Granillo and Kalia Hendrickson. They

will be at P-8 till 12:10pm. For more information,
please see or contact Ms.Abad at
michelle.abad@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

Aloha Class of 2025, 102 out of 225 upcoming seniors
have signed up for their Senior Portraits this summer
July 9-11, 2024. To try and schedule everyone, the
deadline has been extended to May 7th. Please
contact Nagamine as soon as possible. If you are
unable to make these dates, Nagamine can schedule
you at their Wailuku studio. Attached is the flier with
QR Code. Mahalo!

Sophomores, we are in need of leadership next school
year. If not, we will have no Junior Class events,
including Junior Prom. Stop by the SAC office to pick
up an application.

Seniors: We will begin the Senior Chromebook
collection your last week of school (May 20). Some of
you may finish your classes early and can return it to
Ms. Finn at the library. The last day to return the
chromebook/charger (no exceptions) is Wednesday
May 22 the last day of classes for you and Thursday
May 23. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Hi Aloha Club Members! There will be a general
meeting at the library this Thursday, May 9th during
lunch to discuss our last event of the year. We hope
to see you all there!

Breakfast: Portuguese Sausage and Rice, Pineapple Chunks, Apple Sauce. Lunch: Fish Fillet Sandwich,
Chicken Noodle Soup, Veggie Sticks, Strawberry Fruit Gel, Sliced Peaches. Cafeteria monitors, please
report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:


mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

